
At its September 28, 2015 meeting the Board approved the recommendation in the staff report, 
as follows: 
 

 

 

 

It is recommended that the Board:  

1. Direct TYSSE to proceed with the restoration of the berm as necessitated by project 
scope and permit obligations; and 

2. Refer this item to the Public Realm Unit of Transportation Services for possible further 
study in consultation with City Planning Division, including sourcing possible funding.  




